Thank you for scrupulous review of our manuscript and valuable comments. We have made additions and

revised the manuscript per the points that you have made. Here are the responses to the comments. We

hope the followings are those of what are to be supplemented. Authors made change of manuscript

according to your recommendation and marked it in red color.

1)In the Introduction section, “Cutaneous ciliated cyst (CCC) was first reported in 1996 by Clarke”. In

fact, Farmer and Helwig had firstly defined the cutaneous ciliated cyst in 1978. (Farmer E. R., Helwig E.

B. Cutaneous ciliated cysts. Archives Dermatology. 1978;114(1):70-73)

Thank you for your valuable comment. We made change on the second paragraph on introduction

section.

[Cutaneous ciliated cyst (CCC) was first reported in 1978 by Farmer and Helwig.]

2)As to immunohistochemical profiles about CCC, in many cases, progesterone receptor (PR)

expressions, PAX8, CEA or WT-1 was positive. These immunohistochemical results (positive or not)

should be provided.

We agree with you and we’ve been done ER, S-100, and desmin which were negative results in this case,

described in the discussion section. Unfortunately, it was not available to process further immunostaining

that you recommended.

3) At surgical excision, the gross image about cutaneous ciliated cyst on the anterior neck should be

provided.

We completely agree with the reviewer. However, currently we don’t have the image of the operation



field, neither in gross picture, so that we added CT image in the figurel.



